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Good morning. As a resident of the Cameron Woods neighborhood, I am fine why the proposed drive thru coffee place. 
The traffic at Mira Loma and Cameron Park drive will increase and the likelihood of traffic collisions and increased traffic 
will be high. I think a traffic signal is a necessity. Without that this intersection will be as dangerous Meder and Cameron 
Park drive was before that signal was installed. Please prevent traffic issues by including a traffic signal light at the 
corners Mira Loma and Alhambra where they intersect with Cameron Park Dr. 

Thank you, 

Cathy Daust 
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